
State of Florida 

Jluhlic ~erfritt Cl!ll1tttlthminn 
CAPITAL C IRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

T ALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

March 10,2017 

Carlotta Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Curtis J. Williams, Office of Telecommunications ?#' 

Docket No. 170039-TP - Document Filing 

Please file the attached Letter oflnterest from Hamilton Relay, Inc. in Docket No. 170039-TP. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank You. 
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FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED MAR 10, 2017
DOCUMENT NO. 03491-17
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



Curtis Williams 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Good afternoon Mr. Williams, 

Gary Lewien <gary.lewien@hamiltonrelay.com> 
Thursday, March 09, 2017 4:45 PM 
Curtis Williams 
Hamilton Letter of Interest 
Hamilton Letter of Interest - Florida, 2017.doc.pdf 

Attached please find Hamilton's letter of interest to receive the RFP to provide Telecommunications Relay Service in 

Florida along with any related notices. 

Hamilton's original copy is being sent via FedEx. 

Sincerely, 

Gary Lewien I Hamilton Relay 

0 : 402.694.7369 1 gary.lewien@hamiltonrelay.com 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE: 
This email and any attachments are confidential and may be protected by legal privilege. 
If you have received this email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return email 
and delete all copies of this email. 
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March 9, 2017 

Curtis Williams 
Public Utilities Analyst 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

1 006 Twelfth Street 
Aurora, Nebraska 68818 
voice/TTY 800.618.4781 

fax 402.694.51 10 
website: www.hamiltonrelay.com 
e-mail: info@hamiltonrelay.com 

RE: Letter of Interest in receiving a copy of the Request for Proposal to provide 
Telecommunications Relay Service in Florida 

Dear Mr. Williams, 

Hamilton Relay, Inc. respectfully submits this letter of interest to receive a copy of this RFP and 
any related notices. The contact information for receiving such notices is: 

Hamilton Relay, Inc. 
Beth Slough 
1 00 1 12th St, Aurora, NE 68818 
Phone:402-694-5101 
Fax: 402-694-5037 
Email: beth.slough@hamiltonrelay .com 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to call me, Dixie 
Ziegler, at the same address and telephone number listed above. My e-mail address is 
dixie.ziegler@hamiltonrelay.com. 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit a proposal in response to this RFP. We look forward to 
participating in this process. 

Sincerely, 

Hamilton Relay, Inc. 




